
2018 Spring Turkey Season 

 The Fort Eustis Spring Turkey Season is managed and administered by the Natural Resources 

staff within 733 Civil Engineer Division. 

 Hunting opportunities for the Spring Turkey Season are based on a lottery system.  Lottery 

tickets cost $25 with a one lottery ticket per person limit.  Tickets are non-refundable, but transferrable.  

(Checks or Money Order Only) 

 Hunt selectees have two (2) half days (from 30 minutes before sunrise until noon) to harvest 

one bearded turkey.  Hunters unsuccessful with harvesting a turkey during their allotted times may be 

afforded additional days if their assigned area is available, and after all other selectees have been 

afforded their days.  However, we cannot guaranteed additional days. 

 Hunt selectees may elect one (1) person to accompany them during their hunt, but this person 

may not handle firearms at any time, and if calling for the hunter selectee, must possess all appropriate 

state licenses. 

 Registration of firearms with 733 Security Forces Squadron is mandatory prior to entry onto the 

installation. 

 2018 Spring Turkey Season lottery tickets go on sale 5-30 March 2018, M-F/0900-1600 hrs at 

bldg. 1407 or 1409. 

 The lottery drawing occurs 2 April 2018.  The 733 CED Natural Resources staff will notify lottery 

winners between 2-3 April 2018; winning hunters will choose their area and dates to hunt at that time. 

 The Natural Resources staff anticipates allotting 6 bearded turkeys for this harvest, but this 

number may change based on March 2018 wildlife survey results. 

For more information please contact James Dolan at james.d.dolan.civ@mail.mil or 757-878-4152.  
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